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Subject Stony Brook Day in Albany 2003

Dear Stony Brook Community:

There is still time for you to register for STONY BROOK DAY IN ALBANY 
2003 scheduled for Tuesday, February 25, 2003.  Go to 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/albany and register now.  Organize a group 
of your friends and colleagues and share the enjoyment of Stony 
Brook's grand day in Albany.

This event, our annual advocacy day in the state capitol, is a 
partnership between the University President and United University 
Professions and a celebration of our many stunning achievements.

In a few short years, Stony Brook Day in Albany has evolved from a 
small but important pilgrimage of a zealous few, to a major incursion 
of Stony Brook students, faculty, and staff.  We fill the corridors 
of the State Capitol with pride, enthusiasm, and good will for our 
University.  The benefits of this one-day are felt for the rest of 
the year.  We urge all of you who are able, to experience one of 
Stony Brook’s most rewarding new traditions.

If you have any questions, contact Pat Cruso at 
patricia.cruso@stonybrook.edu or call her at 631 632-4309.

Sincerely,

Shirley Strum Kenny
President 


